
CABE SECONDARY GRAD CEREMONY 
INFORMATION JUNE 20th, 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited that the day is almost here! 

Important information for your child’s graduation ceremony on June 20th: 

• Please ensure you know the time slot you have booked and have confirmed it with 
the school. Please arrive no more than 15 minutes before your scheduled time. 

• Parking can be limited so please take that into account regarding your arrival time. 

• Students and their guests who show up late will need to wait for the next group as 
we cannot interrupt the ceremony that is going on. 

• Students will have received their grad gowns and caps prior to the 20th.  It is their 
responsibility to ensure they arrive wearing these items. There will not be time to 
change into it once they arrive. 

• If you have not yet paid the cap and gown fee, please reach out to Annie in our office. 

• We will have a photographer in the gym and outside after each ceremony 
concludes. There will be a few areas set up for grad photos. 

Each graduate’s group of invited guests will have one table in the gym. Please ensure your 
group only takes one table, as all guest groups will need a space. 

We can’t wait to celebrate with you on June 20th! 

 

CABE Secondary Staff 


